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Mr. Rick A. Kester  
President 
Ontario Good Roads Association 
1525 Cornwall Road, Unit 22 
Oakville ON L6J 0B2 
 
March 22, 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Kester: 
 
Re: OGRA resolution on the working relationship between OGRA and ROMA. 
 
Thank you for your letter of February 28, 2019, and the attached OGRA resolution. 
 
The resolution was the subject of considerable discussion at a recent meeting of the 
ROMA Board.  On Behalf of the ROMA Board, let me begin by saying the intention of 
the resolution is fully and greatly appreciated.  We believe it reflects a long and 
productive working relationship between our organizations in the service of our 
respective constituencies.  The Board welcomes the opportunity to work 
collaboratively with OGRA in areas of shared interest and common purpose, and we 
look forward to those discussions in the future.  
 
The decision in 2016 by the ROMA Board to offer its own conference, in the service of 
Ontario’s rural municipalities, was not taken lightly.  It followed many meetings on 
how a renewed partnership might be established. The final decision reflected the 
ROMA Board’s commitment and responsibility to ensure that the unique needs and 
voices of rural Ontario are clearly, fully, and powerfully expressed.   ROMA is a political 
organization and its objectives include public policy advocacy for the entire spectrum 
of municipal services delivered by rural municipal governments.  That breadth of 
issues, and the political nature of ROMA’s relationship with the Government of 
Ontario, are now reflected in our conference programming. 
 
The ROMA conferences in 2017, 2018 and 2019 have allowed ROMA to better meet the 
needs of its constituents and have strengthened ROMA’s influence and ability to 
advocate on behalf of the municipalities it serves.   The ROMA Board believes it has a 
responsibility to maintain this momentum. 
 
Consequently, the Board is not prepared to enter into discussions with OGRA for the 
purpose of combining our respective conferences at this time.   
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Thank you again for your letter.  Please accept the ROMA Board’s best wishes for the 
continued success of OGRA. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Allan Thompson 
Chair, ROMA 
 
cc. ROMA Board 
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